
 

October 

2011 
ISSUE   31 

The Village Square – not long to go now! 
 A view across the square from the High Street shows the completed path 
that runs from the War memorial entrance to Vicarage Road. The down lighting 
is in place and granite blocks for the labyrinth have arrived and are being 
installed as the focal point at the centre of the square. Funded by Community 
Spaces, Birmingham City Council and Kings Heath Centre Partnership, the new 
square will be officially opened in the presence of The Lord Mayor, Councillor 
Anita Ward and The Rt. Revd. David Urquhart, Bishop of Birmingham at 10am 
on Saturday 15th October 2011. Afterwards there will be an opportunity to join in 
a "Big Draw', where people can draw their impressions of the Village Square and 
these will form the basis of an exhibition in All Saints Centre. The day will be 
rounded off by a lively Family Barn Dance.  
 Please do come along and join in the celebrations to mark the 
opening of the first new public square in a suburban shopping centre in 
Birmingham for at least 40 years.                                     Continued inside 
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All Saints Youth Project   
Tuesdays 6-9pm inclusion.  
Weds 3-6pm transition.  
Thurs 3-6pm drop in and 6-9pm inclusion 
For  more information call Tel no 441 1827 
The Parent Project  
Open 10am-5pm Mon-Thurs and 10am-3pm Fri 
Resource Centre for activities, information 
and support. Drop in to find out what is going 
on. Tel No 441 4106 or 444 7877 
All Saints Elders Lunch Club  
Wed 12noon, Gill Parkin 604 6127 followed by  
Healthy Living Project   
activities 1-2pm   
All Saints Older People’s Day Centre 
for older people Mon-Fri contact  
Susan Pearson 483 4400 
Tae Kwan Do 
Mon 5.45-8.15pm & Wed 6.15-7.40pm contact  
Mark  Jones 0785 6687 152 
Rosemary Conley Diet & Fitness Clubs  
Slim & Zumba Fitness Class 
Fri 10,30-11,30am Caroline Willey 441 2460 

1st Midland B-P Scout Group  
Fri 6.45– 8.30pm Cubs & Beavers 6.45- 10.00pm  
Scouts & Seniors 
John Rowland 444 1390 
Prayer Circle  
contact Mary Cole 778 1286        
All Saints Ramblers  
contact Pam Coley 444 8767  or  
Gill Parkin 604 6127  
Meditation Group  
meets 2nd Thurs 7.30pm   
contact Eileen Holder 444 3093  
Traidcraft      
Co-ordinator Gill Parkin 604 6127 Traidcraft 
stall open (normally) after morning services, 
1st Sundays      
Bible Reading Fellowship  
contact Des Workman 443 5292 
The Potter’s House Bible Study 
2nd Wed of month 7.30-9.30pm  
Chandra Chirwa 0782530513 
 

Contact Information 
All Saints Centre Booking Secretary 

 Amy Crofts 07932 568 885 
Available in the centre office on Mondays and Thursdays 9.00am — 2.00pm 

 

All Saints Community Development Company and All Saints Centre  
Tel No 0121 443 4421 

email: info@allsaintscentrekh.co.uk           web site: www.allsaintscentrekh.co.uk 
 

All Saints Parish Office  
Tel No 0121 444 0760  

email: parishoffice@allsaintscentrekh.co.uk      email: www.allsaintskingsheath.co.uk/ 

All Saints Centre Services & Weekly Church Services 
Wednesdays  Holy Communion 11.30 a.m. 
Sundays  8 a.m. Said Communion 
  10am Parish Communion* 
  6.30 p.m. Evening Worship 
*( on the first Sunday of the Month there is 
All Age Worship at 11 a.m. and the 
Parish Communion moves to 9.15 a.m.) 

All Saints Medical  
Centre    444 2005 
Lloyds Pharmacy  
                 444 4924 
Feet First Footcare  
Podiatrist  444 0990 

Dens of Equality  
supporting children 
with special needs  
                  449 1651 
All Saints Dental 
Clinic        444 0496 



 Kings Heath Floral Trail has 
been awarded Gold in this year’s 
Heart of England in Bloom and 
has also selected to represent 
the region in next year’s Britain 
in Bloom competition. 
 Judges Mike Garwood and 
Angela Pendleton who were 

shown around the 
n e w  V i l l a g e 
S q u a r e 
development as 
part of their tour of 
K i n g s  H e a t h 
commented that 
they could not fail 
to be impressed 

by “the richness of 
the two parks, the 
f l o ra l  d i sp lays 
throughout, the vibrant business 
and retail outlets, the welcoming 
and well used churches and … 
the incredible and awe inspiring 
community which is Kings 
Heath. All pervading on the day 
was a sense of place, civic pride 
and ownership for the many 
jewels that are on the Kings 
Heath Floral Trail”.  
 For further information contact 
Bob Prew on 0121 689 2360 or 
0 7 7 7 9  7 8 2 2 4 0 .  o r  v i s i t 
www.kingsheathfloraltrail.com 

FAMILY BARN DANCE 
 

Saturday 15 October 
8-11pm(doors open 7.30pm) 

 
Live music from 

Cuckoo’s Nest 
Caller John Shakespeare 

 
 

Celebrate the New Village Square 
 

All Saints Centre, Kings Heath 
Food and drink available, including real ale ! 

Tickets £7 (£3.50 children) from 246 9873 or 443 5292 
www.tradartsteam.co.uk                           www.allsaintscentrekh.co.uk 

Play & Stay Coming Soon  
A new play & stay session run in 

conjunction with Highbury Children’s 
Centre, will open  on Tuesday Mornings 

9.30 -11.30am in the  new hall at  
All Saints Centre. 

ALL SAINTS COMMUNITY            
DEVELOPMENT COMPANY 

Are pleased to invite you to celebrate 
with us the formal opening of 

Kings Heath Village Square 
 In the presence of The Rt. Revd. David 

Urquhart, Bishop of Birmingham and 
The Lord Mayor of Birmingham,  

Cllr. Anita Ward 
On Saturday 15th October 2011 
at 10am Refreshments will follow 

Kings Heath 
Farmers' Market 

moves to the 
Village Square 

from November 5th 

Awe inspiring Kings Heath wins Gold! 

The Village Square   continued 
 This view of the village square shows the block pavers right across the 
square from the Church to All Saints Centre, the stepping stone path along 
the front of the Church and the water feature in the left foreground. In the 
middle distance the bicycle stands are being installed and work on the 
labyrinth is underway. Within a few days turf will be laid around the tree in 
the centre of the picture. 
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